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RESOLUTION AWARDING CONTRACT FOR SECURITY OFFICER SERVICES 

CITY HALL AND BRYCE E. STUART 

 

 

 WHEREAS, the Property and Facilities Maintenance Department has the need for a 

qualified contractor to provide security officer services for City Hall and the Bryce E. Stuart 

facilities; and 

 WHEREAS, proposals were received on May 4, 2022 for security officer services with 

the following proposals being submitted: 

 City, State 

 Allied Universal Security Services   Greensboro, N.C. 

 North State Security Group    Winston-Salem, N.C. 

 

 

 WHEREAS, the proposal from Allied Universal Security Services failed to include all 

required information relating to pricing and was therefore rejected as non-responsive; and 

 WHEREAS, it is the recommendation of the Finance Committee that a contract be 

awarded to North State Security Group for security officer services in the estimated annual amount 

of $697,045 with the option to extend the contract for as many as three additional annual periods 

until June 30, 2026, if both parties agree and funds are made available for that purpose, making 

the total possible award amount over four years $2,788,180. 

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mayor and City Council of the City 

of Winston-Salem that the contract for security officer services in the estimated annual amount of 

$697,045 with the option to extend the contract for as many as three additional annual periods until 

June 30, 2026, if both parties agree and funds are made available for that purpose, making the total 

possible award amount over four years $2,788,180.  The City Manager and City Clerk are 
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authorized to execute the contract on behalf of the City, with contract to be approved by the City 

Attorney. 

 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that funds are available in the FY2022-2023 budget to 

cover the costs of these services through June 30, 2023 and additional funding to cover future costs 

of these services is subject to future budget appropriation. 

 


